7:00PM

PRESENT: Ronald Bono, Supervisor; Gregory Reuter, Bradley Dixon, Patricia Bikowsky and James

Lundrigan, Councilpersons; Attorney William Getman, Roger Williams, Planning Board Chairman; John Mancino, James Finch and Theodore Modrzejewski, Planning Board Members

Tracy McLain, Town Clerk and approximately 30 guests.

Supervisor Bono opened the meeting at 7:00PM with the pledge of allegiance.

Supervisor Bono explains that the purpose of the meeting is to present an updated comprehensive plan for the Town.

Jane Welsh is in favor of the comprehensive plan and feels that the land use regulations are the most important factor and should be pursued aggressively. Pam Fuller also agrees that the land use regulations are important and is also in favor of the comprehensive plan adoption. David Jordan feels there should be community based goals to promote growth in the town. He also is in favor of the comprehensive plan. Jerry Brown spoke on his and his wife's behalf; they are in favor of the adoption of the plan. Charlie Bostic has concerns for the wildlife and a balanced land plan use and is in favor of the plan. Nancy Reis would like to see the adoption of the plan also and feels the need for controlled empowerment. With no further comments, Greg Reuter made a motion to close the public hearing at 7:15PM, Jim Lundrigan 2nd it, all in favor so moved.

At 7:15PM Jim Lundrigan made a motion to adjourn, Patty Bikowsky 2nd it, all in favor so moved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Tracy McLain Town Clerk